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17th November 2022 
 

Christian Darkin School Visit 
 

                                         
 
Dear parents/ carers, 
 
We are delighted to welcome Christian Darkin into school, who is an author of books for children and an 
animator for children's TV (CBeebies/CBBC).  He will be visiting us on Thursday 24th November 2022. 
 
Christian will start off the day with a whole school assembly, where he will be talking to us about 
creating animation and movie visual effects, as well as his job as a children’s author. The assembly will be 
followed by class workshops.  
 
I’m sure you agree that Hawridge & Cholesbury arrange some fabulous events for our children, which can 
only take place with the additional donations from parents.  It would therefore be appreciated if a £2 donation 
could be paid via SchoolMoney to be put towards the cost of this interesting author visit.  If we do not receive 
enough donations, then the event may have to be cancelled.  Thank you in advance for your continued 
support. 
 
Christian will also be selling and signing some of his books straight after school on the 24th November, so 
please bring along cash at the end of the day if you would like to purchase any books.  
 
We are looking forward to meeting Christian and finding out more about his stories and animations. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Miss Macmillan  
Reading Coordinator 
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